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LETTER DATED 27 SEPTEMBER 1972 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES
OF GUINEA, SOMALIA AND THE SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO
''HE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Further to our letter of 21 September 1972, we wish to request the Council
to extend an invitation, in accordance with rule 39 ci' the provisional rules of
procedure, to Ir. Eshmael Mlambo of Zimbabwe to address the Council.

(siened) Jeanne Martin CISGE
Permancnt Representative
of Guinea

Abdulrahim FARAH
Permanent Representative
of Ffomalia

Rahmatalla ABDULLA

Permanent Representative
of Sudan
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